
 

Dear Parents 

 

PANTOMIME  

What a fantastic time we all had at the panto this morning! Here are some photos: 
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Here we 

are lining 

up to get 

on our 

coach and 

enjoying 

the ride! 

More lining up – this time 

for our seats and then 

taking our seats in the 

theatre. It was exciting. 

Ffion met the Ugly Sisters 

and Lucy went on stage – 

we all had a fabulous time 

(Oh yes we did!!!) 



PARENTS’ MEETING – MONDAY 15TH DECEMBER 

A reminder of our meeting for all parents this coming Monday 15th December from 7.30-8.30pm in our 

school hall to update everyone as much as we can on the move towards securing a permanent site for our 

school. Key points and minutes of the meeting will be passed on to parents who are unable to attend. 

 

‘STARLIGHT’ 

Tickets are still available for the Monday 9.45am and Wednesday 2.30pm performances. Please email or 

phone Lyn in the office. We will be filming the Dress Rehearsal in order to offer DVDs to parents. If you 

would like one at cost price please let the office know. 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH and PARTIES 

Our Christmas lunch of Thursday will be followed by Class parties in the afternoon. We do not need any food 

or drink contributions for this but please send in some (named) party clothes for your child to change into 

to enjoy the afternoon.  

   

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

It was fabulous and huge fun, especially for the children. Thank you to everyone who gave, made, decorated, 

organised or supported on the day.  

 

RAFFLE PRIZE 

Message from Emma Dawes, TA to Mrs Rizvi’s class.  

I was fortunate enough to win the sought after prize from the Lego Research Institute at the 
Christmas Fair. I am wishing to put the prize out to the highest bidder, with the winning bid being 
split between the PTFA & The Duchess of Kent hospice where my mum spent her last few days 20 
years ago this Christmas. Bidding will take place via the Heights Parents 2014 Facebook page but I 
can accept anonymous bids or those from people who don't have access to Facebook if they contact 
me at emmacdawes@hotmail.com with their bid. Bidding will finish at 10pm on Thursday 18th 
December and I will bring the set into school on Friday 19th for the winner!!! 
 

AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 

Multi-skills club will continue in January 

and we will be sending full details on 

after-school clubs next week.  

 

MORNING ARRIVAL AT SCHOOL 

Please can everyone ensure they arrive 

at school before 9.15am. Late arrivals 

are impacting on the start of the day in 

all classes and pushing back the start 

of lessons. 

 

SPOTLIGHT 

This week our spotlight falls on Zak 

Guntzenbach, Roshni Taylor, Emily 

Miller and Olivia Mann for 

swimming.Well done everyone. 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS: Awards were handed to the following this afternoon: Emily Miller and Samuel 

Crisford (Mrs Rizvi’s Class); Tom Sanigar and Betty Nowicki-Wallace (Mr Crispin’s Class); Roshni Taylor and 

Joe Mackereth (Year 1). Congratulations to all of them. 

 

 
 

Mrs Edwards 

Headteacher 

Mon 15th 

Dec 

9.45am Nativity Musical – Dress 

Rehearsal 

Tues 16th 

Dec 

9.45am Nativity Musical – performance 

for Mrs Rizvi’s class parents 

Wed 17th 

Dec 

9.45am 

 

2.30pm 

Nativity Musical – performance 

for Mr Crispin’s class parents 

Nativity Musical – performance 

for Mrs Edwards’ class parents 

Thurs 18th 

Dec 

 School Christmas Lunch and 

afternoon parties 

 

Fri 19th Dec 1.30pm School closes for Christmas 

holidays 

Tuesday 6th 

Jan 2015 

8.45am First day of new term 

mailto:emmacdawes@hotmail.com

